
 

 
 

 
 
 

Athens Pig Traps Outage Completed   
Full Service Restored for Gas Day October 2 Evening Cycle 

 
 
 
To Vector Shippers: 
 
Vector Pipeline has completed its Athens Pig Trap outage.  Vector will be able to meet all of its 
Firm Transportation obligations beginning with the Evening Cycle for Gas Day October 2. 
 
Vector would like to thank all of its Shippers as well as all of the Interconnecting parties for their 
patience during this work period.   
 
Any inquiries or concerns should be directed to the following Marketing contacts: 
 

Matt Malinowski – Director, Market Development 
(734) 276-6189 
 
Dennis Scheibe – Manager, Transportation Services 
(734) 210-8481 
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